
Cedar Mountain MS/HS Daily Announcements        Thursday, October 8, 2020 
  

General Announcements 

 

Reminder that hats need to be removed BEFORE entering the building. 

 

Homecoming dress up totals are as follows:  119 percentage points goes to 6th grade, 116 to 

sophomores, and 112 to seniors and freshmen are close behind that!  Make sure to wear jersey/team 

apparel tomorrow and we'll continue next week to see which grade wins that part of Battle of the 

Classes! 

 

Homecoming is here……  

     Dress up Days:  

 Today is VSCO Day  

 Friday is Jersey/Team Apparel Day  

Poster Contest:  See flyers around the school for details about the Volleyball Poster Contest!  Let's fill 

the gym with positive vibes for their first home game on the 15th!  Prizes will be awarded for the top 

3.  

 

Students are reminded that chromebook chargers need to be left at home and students are to charge 

their chromebooks every night. 

 

When you are learning virtually your camera MUST BE ON and you MUST BE VISIBLE or you will 

be counted absent. 

 

October is College Knowledge Month.  Minnesota Goes to College is the state’s effort to provide 

graduating high school seniors with the preparation, opportunity, and support needed to apply and 

enroll in college. These events focus on college & career exploration, financial aid and Dream Act 

information, and application completion. Fridays will be wear College Apparel days and those who 

wear college apparel just might be in drawing at the end of the month for some random prizes.  

 

Your mask needs to be on (covering your nose and mouth) upon entering the building.  Please 

follow this requirement.  ***Also masks must remain covering your nose and mouth until you 

get outside the building.  

 

***Please remember to social distance when in school.  Six feet apart is the required distance to 

be from someone.  
  

American Indian Parent Advisory Committee meeting will be held on October 22 via a zoom meeting 

from 4:00-5:00.  

  

Santa's Closet of Renville County referral forms are now available.  This year they will be providing 

care packages that include household necessities and a few gift items.  If you live in Renville County 

and could benefit from this program, please contact Mrs. Sturm by phone at either school or email 

(psturm@cedarmt.org) and a referral form can be sent home with your child. 

  



Athletics  

 

Good Luck to the Cross Country team on their meet at MVL.  They are dismissed at 1:40 and van 

leaves at 1:50.  

  

FB practice in Morgan.  

  

VB practice in Morgan.  

  

High School  

 

Hamline University will be doing a Google Meet visit for any juniors and seniors interested on 

Monday at 1:00.  Sign-up sheet is on the Ramp-Up Schoology page.   

   

  

Middle School  

 

 

Blue Crue 

 

 

NHS 

 

The next NHS meeting is on October 28 at 11:30.  

  

NHS Road Ditch cleaning is on October 28 after school. 
 

 


